
NEWS RELEASE: Nov. 5, 2010 
 

Greene County Election results updated 
 
Greene County Clerk Richard Struckhoff has updated the Nov. 2 General Election results 
on the Greene County elections website. 
 
Struckhoff said the updated totals did not impact the outcome of any races or proposals 
on the ballot. 
 
The new totals now include all ballots cast on DRE (accessible voting) machines and 
ballots cast in 2nd Jackson precinct in Strafford, which had to be counted by hand. 
 
Struckhoff said provisional ballots are still under review, but will be added to the official 
election results prior to certification, which is scheduled for Tuesday, Nov. 9. 
 
The updated results are at www.greenecountymo.org/election/elections_result.php. 
 
For more information, call the Greene County Clerk’s Office, at 417-868-4060. 
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